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"LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71 Fenchurch Street, LONDON, E.C.3.

21st March, 1960,
Dear Sirs,

"HALCYON MED"

With reference to your letter of the 17th instant I have
to inform you that the letter of authorisation has now been received
from the Lebanese Consul and I enclose Non-Convention Load Line
Certificate for issue to the ship.

The previous Certificate should be returned to this office
for cancellation.

Yours faithfully,

The Surveyors,
LEITH
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